It’s Too Darn Hot

Summers in Florida have always been unbearable to the
uninitiated. Whenever some visitor comes into the studio and
makes the statement that he/she is thinking of moving here, I
always tell them not to make a final decision until they come
back and spend a little time here in August. That'’s the
unofficial state residence test.. If you can make it through
August, Florida is a fine place to live.

But the weather can admittedly be hard to handle which is why
I am glad that I have an excuse to leave the state during the
summer every year, even if just for a week. The Home Video
Studio corporation holds its annual getaway for all the
studios operating under their brand in July and August.. which
are the two hottest and most uncomfortable months of the year
here in Florida. So it is often a relief to get away from the
Sunshine State for a brief respite during this time. This
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year our destination is.. Tucson Arizona.
I checked the forecast today. 117 degrees. D’oh!

Good thing it’'s a dry heat. If there were any humidity we'd
get a third degree burn just walking through the steam in the
atmosphere.

In any case, it is sure to be a grand time (spent primarily
indoors in the manufactured cool air of the hotel). This post
is intended simply to inform that our studio will be closed
for a week while we attend our getaway. We’ll try to post any
items of interest that may come to our attention during our
week away. Until then, delight yourself with this blast from
the past: Ann Miller singing and dancing to It’s Too Darn Hot
from Kiss Me Kate.

Michael Ondrasik and Home Video Studio of Mount Dora
specialize in the preservation of family memories through the
digitalization of films, videotapes, audio recordings, photos,
negatives, and slides. For more information, call 352-735-8550
or visit our website. Please note, we will be closed from July
23 through July 29. We will reopen on Monday July 30.
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